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BP Cherry Point Refinery
TA Procurement Team
4519 Grandview Rd
Blaine WA 98230

July 19, 2012

Dan Lofstrom

Steadyflux

3131 Western Ave, Suite 326
Seattle, WA 98121

On behalf of BP Cherry Point Refinery, the Turnaround Procurement Team would like to
recognize you and the entire Steady Flux team for their efforts supporting our 2012
spring shutdown.

We knew when we asked you to design and build a one-of-a-kind tool to inspect heater
tubes in less than 4 months we were asking a lot. When a fire at the refinery accelerated
the schedule by 6 weeks, we asked for the near impossible. And we got it.

Through the entire process you demonstrated great expertise, patience and
professionalism, not to mention flexibility. You found a way to expedite long lead

materials and overcome design challenges to deliver a tool that not only worked, it
worked well.

As a token of our thanks for your services we would like to present this letter of
appreciation to you for all you extraordinary efforts. Once again, we thank you for being
a tremendous asset and being part of a successful shutdown.

Yours sincerely,

@_ﬁ(
gél Lt Wi %)“
obbi Jo &nderson

Patty Crawley Pearl Mayv

Ken Davis
BP CP Refinery TA Procurement Team



